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ANNUAL TREE GIVE AWAY CANCELLED 
 

  The Terrebonne Parish Tree Board regrefully announces that there will 
be no annual tree give away this year.  This decision was made out of an abundance 
of caution due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the safety of our volunteers and 
residents.  

  Over the past 14 years, the tree give-away has become an event that 
many look forward to and plan for each January.  The Tree Board apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may have caused and wish to thank the community for it’s 
support and understanding. 

  Should the Tree Board decide to host this event later in the year, they 
will notify the public via press release and notice on the parish web site.   

   For further information, or to become a participant in the Tree Board 
efforts as a member or volunteer, contact the Chairman, Jason Serrano, at 
jasongeorgeserrano@gmail.com.  
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